
MONDAY, DEC. 16

EXTENDED HOURS
FOR FINALS EVE!

WE’LL BE OPEN
UNTIL 9:00 PM!

An extra hour of study time, free
snacks, beverages, and crafts for
High School students preparing for
their final exams! 

Chatham Area Public Library

Questions? Contact children@chathamlib.org or visit our website, chathamlib.org


